
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
We are aware that a number of you have contacted us regarding changes to teaching 

groups. Recent events have resulted in us reviewing the current teaching classes and so 

there will be some changes. As you will appreciate, this takes time to ensure we get this 

right and we are currently working on this now. We will be in contact with you at the 

beginning of next week to let you know when these changes will be actioned.  

 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Fearon and Miss Michaelis 
Heads of Year 9 
 


